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‘‘Valuing every achievement’’ 
 

 
Friday 6th October 2023 
 
Dear parent / carer, 
 
Tuesday 10th October is World Mental Health Day. Never has this been more important than it is 
now, for both our children and also for us! 
This World Mental Health Day, thousands across the country are coming together to say 
#HelloYellow. 
Due to us not wanting to confuse the children with not wearing uniform twice in a week, we will 
be marking this day on 13th October as part of our ‘Dress Down Friday’. We are hoping for as 
many of our pupils and staff to wear something yellow to let them know that how they feel 
matters, and help us create a future where all young people get the mental health support they 
need, when they need it, no matter what. 
 
Thank you for your support  
 

 
Tracey 



 

 

 

                                       

Headteacher  
 


